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Hello to all fellow L. B. Landry Alums,
	We the Alumni Board members are reaching out to all of our fellow Buccaneers in an attempt to assure the legacy of our great alma mater L. B. Landry stand tall and continue to be prosperous in serving the children of our community for many years to come.  Presently we have an Alumni Board of L. B. Landry graduates that are volunteering to create resources and opportunities for the community and our children.  As we all know this can not be done alone, but we know how strong our alumni is and we want everyone to feel like the family that we are and become a member of the Alumni association.  We are reaching out to the entire Alumni and friends of L. B. Landry to assist us in forming a world-wide network to ensure that our legacy continue to stay great and grow to tremendous heights.  
	The Alumni Board has formed a proposal to include any alumnus that wants to become financial members to make some of our plans successful for the community and the children.  We have put in place a flexible annual dues financial plan that can accommodate as many of us as possible; for example, “Royal Plan $100, Gold Plan $75, Buccaneer Plan $50, and a Founders Plan $38.  With the attempt to reach everyone’s affordability, it’s the reason we have such a flexible financial plan.  We also want to have the financial resources give multiple thousands of dollars in scholarships to present L. B. Landry graduates to fulfill their future needs. 
	If you go to the L. B. Landry Alumni website by typing in www.lblalumni.org you can access the information.  We are proposing several activities throughout the entire calendar year to bring us together, along your being able to access the site to see who the officers are.  We also have several committees that we will be forming to include everyone.  We really want you to get involved and you see with the Band, Choir, Cheerleaders, Football, Basketball, Track, Dance Teams in the public The “Bucs” are back.  More importantly, the academics at the school is on the rise and Algiers Charter Schools Association is doing a wonderful job for our children and Martin Behrman and L. B. Landry.  
	Attached is copy of activities that we are planning to do throughout the year.  Looking forward to seeing you on the Buccaneer Pirate Ship. 
image1.png




image2.png




